A
Lethbridge

SCHOOL DIVISION

April 30th, 2024

4:30-8:00 PM
At
G.S. Lakie Middle School
50 Blackfoot Blvd W

This is a drop-in opportunity to view preliminary options to realign
elementary school boundaries in west Lethbridge

ABOUT THE OPEN HOUSE

» This open house is an opportunity to see preliminary options that have been created to change west
Lethbridge elementary school boundaries effective for September 2025. These changes are designed
to create boundaries for the new K-5 School in Garry Station as well as address growth and capacity
concerns at Mike Mountain Horse and Coalbanks Elementary Schools.

« The open house is also an opportunity to provide feedback to the School Boundary Alignment
Committee on the options and other necessary considerations prior to final recommendations to the
Board of Trustees.
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